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From: Kimberly Smith <ksmith@town.billerica.ma.us>

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 3:26 AM

To:

Cc: Mark LaLumiere <mlalumiere@town.billerica.ma.us>; Donna McCoy, Town Clerk
<townclerk@town.billerica.ma.us>; Liz Ells, ZBA <zba@town.billerica.ma.us>
Subject: Request Request for 28 Kenmar Drive, Unit #283, Billerica, MA

Good Day,

This is in response to your request for information regarding 28 Kenmar Drive, Unit #283, Billerica,
MA.

I've attached a copy of the permit report for 28 Kenmar Drive, Unit 283. All permits are closed. |
have spoken with the Board of Health and there are no code violations. There are no demolition
permits. | have forwarded your email to the Tax Department and they will respond to you in a
separate email regarding any liens, fines, or special assessments due.

If there are any further questions, please contact us at 978-671-0959.

Kim @



